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Filipino applicantsregistering as overseas voters at the Philippine Consulate General. Photoby NYPCG. 

 
17December 2019, NEW YORK –The Philippine Consulate General in New York 
commenced overseas voter registration yesterday for the 2022 Philippine National 
elections.  
 
A total of twenty (20) overseas voters registered yesterday at the Consulate General: 14 
were first time registrants,4 were transfers, 2 were reactivations. Of these registrants, 
five (5) were from those who newly reacquired their Philippine citizenship. 
 
The Consulate opened overseas registration to the public yesterday and will continue to 
do so until end of registration in 2021. The Consulate will also include OV registration 
during its weekend consular outreach missions, to cater to the needs of kababayans 
who cannot go to the Consulate on weekdays.END  
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